Tuesday, May 22, 2018

Celina Board of Education 585 E. Livingston Street Celina, OH 45822 MAY 2 2 2018

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Dear Celina Board of Education, Michelle Duncan, Kelli Thobe, and Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

This letter is to inform you of my consent to resign from my 2nd grade teaching position at the conclusion of the 2017-2018 school year.

I've have accepted a third grade teaching position at New Knoxville Schools, where I currently reside.

A heartfelt thank you goes out to Celina City Schools for blessing me with the opportunity to teach here for the last 4 years. I feel blessed to have worked at Celina Primary School.

Respectfully,

Stacey Stetler

Celina Primary School

2nd grade